
7/3/69 

Dear Gilbert Atkinson, 

Thamks for your note of the 29th and the enclosed Dell mailing. 
It is helpful. 

Let me explain that a number of things are involved. One is per-
formance under a contract in which they warrant they would treat these books 
no less favorably than any others they publish. 

So, anything showing they have not readily filled orders, that 
they neither push nor offer the book for the term of the contract, etc., may 
be helpful. 

Gary hes sent me whet you have given him. If there is anything 
else, no matter how seemingly inconsequential, I'd like to have it on tte 
chance e use turns up. If it does and I do not neve what you have, it can 
do Mo no good. 

They are not nice or honest people, end they have screwed me. 

Again my thanks. 

Sincerely, 

Harold 	sb erg 


